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June 21, 2024 
 
        
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
 We have been informed of positive COVID cases at the Matheny School and your child 
may have been exposed.  
 
 The core recommendation from the CDC is that all people use prevention strategies to 
protect themselves and others. When you are not feeling well please take the following steps to 
prevent illness transmission. If you have been exposed, please test initially and again on day five, 
mask, and monitor for symptoms. If your child tests positive, contact your healthcare provider 
and the school health office for instructions. We will keep you informed of any new 
developments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Murphy, School Principal/Director 
smurphy@matheny.org 
908-23-0011, ext. 1721 
 
Angela Housel, MSN RN CSN 
ahousel@matheny.org 
908-234-0011 ext. 1217 
 
Vanica Eldridge, BSN RN 
veldridge@matheny.org 
908-234-0011 ext. 1323 
 
 
 
cc: Bill Kent, Executive Director  
 Ms. Anne Bruno, Vice Principal/Director of Curriculum 
 Dr. Surbpa Singh, M.D., School Physician 
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